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North Carolina State University
ATTN: Dr. Paul J. Turinsky, Head

Department of Nuclear Engineering
Box 7909
Raleigh, NC 27695-7909

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: PROPRIETARY REVIEW OF INSPECTION REPORTS

As you are aware, NRC policy has been to allow licensees to conduct a review of,

. inspection reports prior to the distribution of the report to the NRC Public1

Document Room. You were recently provided with a copy of a September 4,1984,
Federal Register Notice, " Revised Inspection and Enforcement Manual Chapter
Proprietary Review of Inspection Reports; Availability" and NRC Ir.spection and

,

Enforcement Manual Chapter 0611, " Review and Distribution of Inspection Reports,"
dated September 14, 1984.

These docuraents describe a new NRC policy whereby licensees are responsible for4

informing .NRC inspectors, during the course of an inspection, if any materials
which inspectors are provided with or allowed to review are considered to be
proprietary.

Although the NRC staff will conduct an independent proprietary review of each
inspection report, I want to emphasize your key role in identifying to NRC any
materials which you consider to be proprietary. The inspection report will"

specifically state whether or not proprietary information was identified to the
inspector by the licensee.

Should you have any questions concerning these matters, I will be pleased to
,

discuss them with you.,

Sincerely,
Original Signed by
John A. 01shinskig 304 g O g O6

e PDR
John A. Olshinski, Director

, Division of Reactor Projects
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